

TO: Members of the Executive Committee

FROM: Denny Miles

RE: Consultant

After a half day meeting between Gov. Atiyeh, Gerry and myself with Paul Newman, and a series of phone calls with other consultant possibilities Gov. Atiyeh feels comfortable with a decision to hire Paul as our consultant.

Due to Paul's tight schedule we will have to work more with Rick Daniels of Roberts, Daniels, Falls & Associates of Seattle. Yesterday I went to Seattle to meet personally with Rick and I am sure we can work with him.

I will be sending along copies of some letters currently being drafted but I wanted each of you to have an early word on this decision. I know that all of us are glad to have this decision made. Now we can move forward with a campaign plan.

More later. If you have any questions give me a call at headquarters or at home (227-2445).

dm